
 

 
Considering March 2nd is a Friday this year, 
students will not completely dress up for the 
occasion. However, if your child would like to 
bring Dr. Seuss accessories for after Mass, 
they are encouraged! Dr. Seuss hats, Fox on 
Sox (fun socks), Thing 1 and Thing 2 wigs, or 
even a ‘Wocket in your pocket’ are just some 
fun ideas for your child to sport. Additionally, 
please send your child with their favorite Dr. 
Seuss book so they can read it during the 
event! We can’t wait to celebrate! 
 

We will celebrate Dr. Seuss Day, also known as 
Read Across America Day, on Friday March 2nd.  
 

Students will celebrate with their homeroom 
classes by creating a display that honors one of 
Dr. Seuss’s famous books. The displays will be near 
the entrance of the school. You are invited to stop 
in and see the finished products on Friday March 
2nd. 
 

On Friday afternoon, students will gather to hear 
a classic Dr. Seuss story and enjoy a special 
snack! The winner of the Dr. Seuss display will 
also be announced. 
 


